
LEGAL ADS FOR 4/1//18 MTNG. 

 
 TOWN OF WALPOLE 

      NOTICE OF INTENT  

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 PUBLIC HEARING 

 

In accordance with Massachusetts General Laws, Chapter 131, Section 40, the Wetlands Protection Act, 

and the Town of Walpole Wetlands Protection Bylaw, notice is hereby given of the intent of Keolis 

Commuter Services, LLC to replace a deficient culvert at Mile Post (MP) 21.06 of the Franklin Branch, 

Walpole. Plans are on file at the Conservation Commission office. The public hearing on the above matter 

will be held in Room 112, Walpole Town Hall, 135 School Street on April 11, 2018 beginning at 7:00 

p.m.  All interested persons are requested to be present. 

 

 

                                       John Wiley, Chairman 

                                                         Walpole Conservation Commission 

 

TOWN OF WALPOLE 

      NOTICE OF INTENT  

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 PUBLIC HEARING 

 

In accordance with Massachusetts General Laws, Chapter 131, Section 40, the Wetlands Protection Act, 

notice is hereby given of the intent of the MBTA to make proposed roadway, pedestrian and signal 

upgrades within the Right-of Way of  Summer Street in Walpole. Plans are on file at the Conservation 

Commission office, Room 212. The public hearing on the above matter will be held in the Main Meeting 

Room, Walpole Town Hall, 135 School Street on April 11, 2018 beginning at 7:20 p.m.  All interested 

persons are requested to be present. 

 

 

                                       John Wiley, Chairman 

                                                         Walpole Conservation Commission 

 

TOWN OF WALPOLE 

      NOTICE OF INTENT  

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 PUBLIC HEARING 

 

In accordance with Massachusetts General Laws, Chapter 131, Section 40, the Wetlands Protection Act, 

notice is hereby given of the intent of the MBTA install a second track along approx. 3.3 miles of the 

Franklin line in Walpole. Plans are on file at the Conservation Commission office, Room 212. The public 

hearing on the above matter will be held in the Main Meeting Room, Walpole Town Hall, 135 School 

Street on April 11, 2018 beginning at 7:10 p.m.  All interested persons are requested to be present. 

 

 

                                       John Wiley, Chairman 

                                                         Walpole Conservation Commission 

 


